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As someone who already deals with autoimmune disorders with unknown causes, I 
vehemently stress the importance of this bill. We DO NOT know the long-term 
ramifications of these vaccines. No medical procedures should ever be mandated, 
every individuals circumstance is different and no one solution is right for all. I ask 
that you vote Aught to Pass.


